
                                                         Robinn Meadows  Development Cororation 
                                                         653 Kirbytown  Road 
                                                         Middletown, New York 10940 
 
 
                                                                        November 30, 2006 
 
Secretary Jaclyn Brilling 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the Robinn Meadows Development Corporation is formally 
requesting that the Department of Public Service’s Water Rates Staff electronically file 
Leaf 12, Revision 1 to  its P.S.C. No.3 – Water Tariff and all compliance filings related 
thereto  on its behalf.   The company is requesting an annual increase in revenues of 
about $15,413 or 33.5%.  Leaf 12, Revision 1, has an effective date of March 1, 2007. 
 

We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we will notify our customers of the proposed changes 
individually by mail.  

 
 
 
                               Sincerely, 
 
 
                               Patricia Meyer,  
                               Robinn Meadows Development Corp. 

 

Received: 11/30/2006


